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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 9:15 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Please Submit File to Remove Q1 2022 Assessment for 233 IVY AVE W

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Mai, 

 

Can you submit a file to remove the Q1 2022 Assessment for 233 IVY AVE W at the City Council meeting on Dec 

7th? The assessment number is 220106. We are requesting that the assessment be removed due to the fact that 

there was a service hold in place during this time period. Therefore, the property owner should not have been 

charged for service. 

 

Best, 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

  


